
Dear Parents,  

As we have arrived at the end of another Spring 

term, this week has been especially exciting, 

mainly because of the children’s amazing 

performance at Songfest on Wednesday evening!   

A huge thank you 

to Miss Finch and 

Miss Trembath for 

giving up their time 

to ensure the 

children achieve 

such wonderful 

aspirations. 

Also, a huge thank you to Tia White for returning to 

St Levan school for her work experience this week.  

She has been wonderfully supportive and nurturing 

to all of our children – she is an asset to St Levan 

school and a superb role model for all of children. 

We’ve had an Easter Egg hunt this morning 

amongst the puddles and gusts.  We’ve also been 

interviewing for our new school secretary today.  

The school council asked lots of relevant and 

inquisitive questions.  We are pleased to announce 

that Cassandra Crisp – Ursula’s Mummy has been 

appointed as our new school secretary. 

We are holding parent consultations within the 

second week after the Easter break, on Tuesday 
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the 25th and Thursday the 27th of April.  Please book your slot through the 

website, if you unable to do this please email or telephone the school.  

Please refer to the end of this brief bulletin for the Year 1 and 2 swimming 

letter and the summer term new catering menu. 

Puffins to Porthcurno – Monday 17th of April 

 

On Monday 17th April (first day back!) Puffins are heading to Porthcurno 

Telegraph Museum to learn all about Earth Day! We will be leaving on a 

Mounts Bay mini bus after lunch. Could children please be collected from 

Porthcurno Telegraph museum at 3:00pm on this day.  All consent forms will 

be via satchel post in your child’s bag today.  We will then work with John 

Brolly on the Thursday to create a short play about what we have learnt in 

preparation for sharing with the other schools involved at a later date.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a wonderful Easter break! 

Mr Mark Francis 

Head teacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents  

Swimming – Year 1 &2 

We are pleased to let you know that Year 1 & 2 pupils will be swimming on a Tuesday 

morning after the Easter Break at Penzance Leisure Centre.  We have secured a slot 

with a qualified swimming instructor.   

 

The children will be swimming on the following dates: 

 

18th & 25th April 

2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd May 

6th, 13th, 20th & 27th June 

4th, 11th & 18th July 

 

Swimwear, goggles, a towel and water bottle will be needed on the above dates.  

Please can you ensure your child packs all these items. 

 

The children will travel by hired minibus each week accompanied by Miss Trembath 

and Miss Ferguson. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per week to help towards the hiring 

of the minibus costs. Many thanks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mark Francis  

Head Teacher 

St Levan Primary School 
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